
 

 

 
 

 

We encourage your support of HB137 in recognition of and appreciation for wildlife by many thousands 

of people who enjoy no-game and game viewing and recognize the necessity for conservation. 

  

In a few weeks several hundred people will come to Homer (and Cordova) to marvel at the enduring 

migration of shorebirds.  Later, we eagerly await the arrival of the Lesser Sandhill Crane.  That scene is 

repeated in Haines for eagles and along streams for bears, and throughout the state as people marvel and 

come to appreciate the diversity of wildlife and our place in the conservation of habitat and special 

places.    

  

Wildlife is indeed a commodity; a precious one - one that is enjoyed by thousands, and we will gladly 

contribute to it protection. 

  

Thank you. 

  

Jack Wiles & Michelle Michaud 

 

 

 


